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WARNING 
 
IMPALA PLATINUM HOLDING LIMITED (IMPLATS) 
 
 
Impala Platinum Holdings Limited (Implats) and its subsidiary Impala Platinum Limited 
(Impala) advise that fraudulent activity is being perpetrated in the name of its companies. 
 
Should you be approached by anyone purporting to be a representative of Implats/Impala 
and/or be presented with documentation purporting to represent original Implats or 
Impala documentation, please be warned that unless these are personally authenticated, 
in writing by Implats/Impala itself, it should be treated as fraudulent.  Such documentation 
could include, but not be limited to: 
  

 Identity documentation in the name of the Chief Executive Officer, and other 
directors, including identity numbers and addresses. 

 Cancelled blank cheques with incorrect bank account numbers. 

 Notice of Registration of a South African Revenue Services VAT document. 

 Letters written on Implats/Impala letterheads to purchase goods, accompanied by 
an application for credit in amounts between R200 000 and R800 000.  

 Letters written on Implats/Impala letterheads to contractors advising that bank 
account details have changed and that funds should be channelled to a different 
account.  

 
Please contact (011) 811-5974 or 083-445-1153 urgently if you think you may be a victim 
of such a fraud or if you come into contact with anyone who may be perpetrating such 
fraud.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit our website: www.implats.co.za 
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